
 

 

 

 

 
MUNJOY HILL NEIGHBORHOOD ORGANIZATION 

92 CONGRESS STREET 
PORTLAND, MAINE 04101 

 
 
November 11, 2019 
 
 
Greetings MHNO Members, 
 
Light snow is forecast for later today. Time to prepare for the coming winter! 
 
We are looking for several dedicated volunteer shovelers to help Munjoy Hill seniors. The City-organized 
Senior Snow Shoveling program has been in place for several years. Last year 7 Munjoy Hill seniors were 
paired with 5 volunteer shovelers. 
 
Unfortunately, a couple of those volunteers have moved away since last winter. We need new volunteers to 
replace them. Can you help these seniors maintain their independence? 
 
The City identifies qualified seniors. In general these are individuals who need paths cleared so that Meals on 
Wheels, potential EMTs and other services can reach them. 
 
Munjoy Hill's Coordinator matches these seniors with volunteer shovelers, and follows up to make sure things 
are running smoothly. Many thanks to Karen Snyder, who has volunteered to be the Coordinator for 2019-20. 
 
If you or someone you know can help with this important work as a Senior Snow Shoveler, please contact the 
MHNO at info@munjoyhill.org. This is an important part of helping our neighbors stay in their homes so they 
can age in place in this remarkable community. Reliable volunteers of all ages welcome! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wayne Valzania 
President, MHNO 
w.valzania@munjoyhill.org 
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